
Town of Acton - Invitation to Bid  

Transfer Station -  M.W.S. 

The Town of Acton is seeking bids for the transportation of a Municipal 
Solid Waste Receiver Box to the greater Portland/Westbrook area. 

Currently the Town of Acton is renting a 40-yard container and has the 
need for up to two hauls per week.    

The winner bidder must offer the rental of said container. 

When returning your bid, please separate and itemize the rental fee  

and price per haul fee. 

The winning contactor must have all applicable insurances, including 
workers compensation and liability.   

  The Town of Acton will entertain a 1–3-year contract, please specify 
the length of the contract your company will offer and any changes in 

the rates past the first year. 

Sealed bids must be received by 4:00pm on February 5, 2025. 

Mail or Hand Deliver to: 

Town of Acton  

Attn: Town Administrator  

Re: M.W.S. Bid 

35 H Road 

Acton, Maine 04001 

Emailed bids will not be accepted, questions should be directed to 
Jennifer Roux @207-636-3131 or jroux@actonmaine.org 

The Select Board of Acton reserves the right to accept or reject any and 
all bids. 

mailto:jroux@actonmaine.org

